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🏆🥳 PIL China has once again been awarded for their service excellence! On 19 March at 

an event organised by 山东港口 (SPG), PIL China was one of the awardees to be conferred 

“Best Potential Partner of SPG’s Northeast Asia International Transshipment Hub” for the 

year 2023! This is the team’s second consecutive win since 2022.  

  

🚢🤝 Our relationship with SPG in the Port of Qingdao goes a long way. PIL has been 

actively supporting the Port’s vision in developing itself as a leading maritime centre and 

transshipment hub in Northeast Asia, through various partnerships in areas of 

transshipment, intermodal solutions, and shipping agency business. 

  

💪🙋‍♂️ Not resting on our laurels, PIL will continue working closely and "Pushing 

Boundaries" with SPG, so as to deliver "People-Centric" solutions to meet the needs of the 

Port of Qingdao! 

 

#PIL #PacificInternationalLines #DrivingConnectivity #PushingBoundaries #PeopleCentric 
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